Your Obedient Servants Ministry!   Clothing Policy

Summer 2017
We love this community where we are serving and it is very important that we remember who it is we represent this week during your mission trip.  We do not want to be a distraction to God’s work.  Because of this, we ask that the members of the group recognize that their words, actions and appearance during the mission week all contribute to the way we present ourselves to the community.  Each group will be asked to choose apparel consistent with the following guidelines.

 Please Bring…

Apparel that works – and works well for your mission week.

Loose-Fitting Clothing

During the week, your clothes may endure paint, sweat, mud, and lots of love from children.  Bring clothes in which you can work and play hard.  Modest apparel shows respect for our communities and helps to avoid distractions to our representation of Christ.

Closed–Toe Shoes for Work Sites

To prevent injury, you’ll want to bring a pair of shoes that you don’t mind getting dirty or wet.

We may plan to swim on one of the evenings and some prefer additional privacy in the showers.  Please choose a modest suit for swimming activities!  If you don’t bring a suitable  suit for swimming, you’ll be asked to wear a t-shirt over it.

Mid-Thigh or Longer Shorts (or Pants) and one pair long pants
You will bend, twist, sit, climb and crawl as you love and serve the community.  Short shorts only get shorter with these activities.  A good rule of thumb is to let your arms fall to your side – if your fingers touch skin, bring a longer pair of shorts.

We appreciate your support in creating a safe, respectful, distraction free environment for your mission experience.

Remember, we represent Christ in the communities we serve and we want to make every effort to serve as the hands and feet of Jesus.

